Dear Members,

The Team at CRU are working to arrange our AGM for next month.  We will keep you updated on the details as they become finalised.

We are also in the process of invited Mr. Jim Bolger as key note speaker in his capacity as the Chair of Council's Coastal Adaptation Plan (CAP).

I have attached our press release of 22 September.

https://www.scoop.co.nz/stories/AK2109/S00475/the-kapiti-coast-district-council-get-it-wrong-again.htm

Looking forward to meeting you at the AGM.

Many thanks,
Salima

